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Building the Boroughs: A Year in Review
 
January 31, 2020  |  Brian R. Falk  |  Articles

In 2019, Mirick O’Connell’s permitting attorneys were

proud to help our clients, large and small, with local

approvals in Marlborough for 6 great projects.

Thank you to our clients and the City of Marlborough for a wonderful year!

Click here to learn more.
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